
2/2/2021

Janet Levatin, MD
Tenpenny Integrative Medical Center 
7380 Engle Rd
Middleburg Hts, OH 44130
jlevatin@tenpennyIMC.com

Dear Chair Roegner and members of the State and Local Government Senate Committee:

I am herein submitting written testimony in favor of SB22. As a physician and an Ohio resident, I 
am deeply concerned about the courses of action that have been taken by our governor and the 
ODH via the current emergency powers structure, and the dire effects these actions are having 
on all of us here in Ohio.

Our economy has all but ground to a halt and the unintended consequences of the many 
shutdowns are having worse effects than those of the virus they are supposed to mitigate. 
Disease, addiction, various forms of abuse and suicide have increased as a result of our 
shackled economy. This cannot be allowed to continue.

SB22 restores the balance of power to where it should be, between the three equal branches of 
government, and returns a voice to the people of Ohio via their legislators during declared or 
perceived emergency.

Our businesses, our economy, our social and emotional well-being and the future of our 
descendants are on the line. Our state cannot thrive under the continued oppression and 
unopposed orders of our current over-reaching Governor. We need a return to checks and 
balances among our branches of government. Therefore I urge the committee and our 
legislators to do the right thing and vote YES on SB22.

Sincerely, 

Janet Levatin, MD

Janet Levatin, MD


